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ANNOUNCING NEW 
1&2 FAMILY DWELLING FIRE 

PUMP TESTING CRITERIA 
 

As the NFPA Standards do not provide testing criteria for 
acceptance testing of fire pumps that are used in 1 & 2 
family dwellings, Fire Safety, with the assistance of an ad 
hoc industry committee, have developed criteria to use. 

 
Attached to the email 
transmitting this Bulletin is a 
copy of the document that 
contains the testing criteria. 
 
The criteria is to be followed 
for acceptance testing of all fire 
pumps serving 1 & 2 family 
dwellings and is effective in 30 
days.  

 
Fire Safety wishes to thank the industry 
members of the ad hoc committee. 


